SORRIS SORRIS CONSERVANCY
P. O. Box 84
Khorixas, Namibia
Cell: 081 6777697/ 081 2479327

Email: sorrissorris.conservancy1@gmail.com

Date: 19th January 2024

To: USHI SAFARIS cc

P. O. Box 4086

Vineta

Swakopmund

13001

Dear Sir/Madam

RE: PROVISIONAL CONSENT LETTER TOWARDS THE PROPOSED TOURISM DEVELOPMENT-DESERT ELEPHANT LODGE

We, the Sorris Sorris Management Committee members hereby affirm our provisional consent towards the envisaged tourism development initiative, intended to trade as DESERT ELEPHANTS LODGE alongside the Ugab River as proposed.

It would however be prudent, once the Environmental Clearance Certificate (ECC) has been approved by the Environmental Commissioner, prior to the start of any physical construction on the proposed site, USHI SAFARIS cc team as the project proponent and SSC Management members urgently meet to discuss pertinent issues of mutual interest in this regard.

Since the construction of the intended Luxury Lodge alongside the Ugab River falls squarely within the boundaries of the Sorris Conservancy, we (SSC Management Members) deemed it befitting to enter into a negotiated agreement with reference to benefit sharing as raised during the consultation held between the parties on 28th November 2023.

Kind regards

Yours in Nature Conservation

Dr. Elia M Manga

Chairperson

Cell: 081 6777697